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Placement and Internships

Results of RSM Astute Consulting Pvt.Ltd’s 2022 placements
were declared on 29thNovember 2022. The following 4
students from the 2022 batch got the offer from RSM: Swizal
Dhanu, Vikas Tiwari, Aniket Chougule and Brettlee Correia.

Keyence’s interview rounds were conducted last week on 14th
and 15th December 2021. Results for the first round were
declared on 18th December 2021. The following students have
been selected for the next interview round; Rohit Dade, Wasim
Haider, Darshan Bhanushali, and Denzil Davies.

XIE has tied up with Veritas Ltd. for placement and internship
opportunities. The empanelment process was completed on
15th December 2021. Placement details were shared with the
2021 batch students. Registrations were completed on 17th
December2021. The company is hiring for the role of Associate
Software Engineer and offering a salary of 12.5 LPA.



Achievements
Mr. Aditya Japtap from BE-IT participated in the ‘Mission
Olympic Skating Mumbai City Championship 2021’ (district level)
organized on 14th November 2021 and won a Gold medal in the
Short race and a Silver Medal in the Long race. He qualified and
participated in the ‘Mission Olympic Skating State Level
Championship 2021’ held in Kolhapur on 28th November 2021
and won Gold medals in the Short as well as the Long race.

Prof. Meena Ugale successfully completed an AICTE Training And
Learning (ATAL) Academy Online Elementary FDP on
"LEADERSHIP IN ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE" from 29 November to
03 December 2021 organized by Department of Computer
Science and Information Technology, Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar
Marathwada University, Aurangabad.

Prof. Stella J. and Prof. Shailaja Udtewar completed a three day
online faculty development program on "Embedded System
Design Methodologies using Intel FPGA" organized by the
Department of ECE, Velammal College of Engineering and
Technology in association with Intel Technology India Pvt. Ltd.
from 15-17 December 2021.



The Department of Information Technology organized an
orientation for the newly admitted direct second year students
of SE-IT on 20th December 2021 at 9am via Google Meet. The
event was attended by the Director, Fr. Dr. John Rose SJ, the Head
of the IT Department, Prof. Meena Ugale, the SE-IT faculty
members, and the newly admitted students. Fr. Dr. John Rose SJ
and Prof. Meena Ugale addressed the students, and some of the
previous year’s toppers, Anusha Dhaundiyal, Tushar Mishra and
Harshita Gupta shared their success mantra with the students.
Prof. Jaya Jeswani, the class teacher of SE-IT, enlightened the
students concerning the Department’s vision and mission, the
subjects for the current semester, and other details about the
lectures, syllabus, assessment pattern, mentoring sessions, use
of ERP for assignments and quizzes, etc.
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